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The Maine Endangered Species Act has been instrumental in protecting imperiled 
species in Maine since 1975. The Natural Resources Protection Act has been 
effectively safeguarding protected natural resources, such as sand dunes, fragile 
mountain areas, and significant wildlife habitat since 1988. Now is most certainly not 
the time to weaken two of our fundamental environmental laws. We do not want to 
see this misguided bill reduce their effectiveness.


